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CRGC Covid-19 Procedures 
 
With the relaxation of restrictions, the club is going to return to normal routines.  Obviously these 
may have to be modified in the light of any changes from the Government. 
 
There is an expectation that any member who has any of the signs/symptoms of Covid-19 as 
outlined by the Scottish Government or has had a positive test/been notified by the Covid App will 
NOT attend the range. 
 
Sanitiser will still be available in the cabin and will also accompany the short range box to the pistol 
butts for anyone who wishes to use it. 
 
Starting Sun 8th August, club equipment/firearms/ammo will be available.  We will also return to our 
range signing-in sheet on range days.  The Pink Book for recording firearm usage will also return. 
 
If any member feels compromised by these procedures, then we are happy to sign-in for them and 
they are also free to keep their own record of firearm usage rather than use the communal book. 
 
An MS-Word version of the usage sheet can be downloaded from the member’s area of the website 
http://www.cawdorrifleandgunclub.co.uk/crgcmember/docstore.html 
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